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I am wri�ng to object to the large development proposed at Wisloe for the following reasons:
 
1.   The development is far too large and will dwarf exci�ng communi�es and merge current separate communi�es
into one large sprawl.  Dispersal-of housing approach with small developments across the whole district should be
approach.
2.    There is far to much development in the south of the district (in par�cular Wisloe and Sharpness) that will cause
too much traffic and associated air and noice pollu�on to that already in existence from the M5 and railway
3.     The land proposed is high quality agricultural land and as such is currently used by local farmers.  This is not
appropriate land to develop on par�cularly as there is lots of wild life whose habitat is on this land. Brown field sites
should be sought.  How long have Newport Towers  Hotel been derelict. An eyesore and waste of land
4.       The area is designated as a rural district and a development of this scale will destroy this along with the current
local communi�es we visit regularly.
5.       The area is subject to drainage issues and a flood risk.   Totally inappropriate for development
 
Please rethink and don’t spoil the area
 
Thanks
 
Sent from my iPad


